
HB 582 -- PATIENT EDUCATION TASK FORCE

SPONSOR: Riggs

This bill establishes the "21st Century Missouri Patient Education
Task Force".

The Task Force includes three members appointed by the Speaker of
the House of Representatives, two members appointed by the House
Minority Leader, three appointed by the President Pro Tem of the
Senate, two appointed by the Senate Minority Leader, the Governor,
and specified department members. The Task Force also includes
seven members representing the interests of primary care
physicians, hospitals, health insurance carriers, nurses, emergency
medical personnel, a nonprofit organization, and a community health
program, as specified in the bill.

The mission of the Task Force is to evaluate the state's patient
education system, required funding, study successful patient
education models and identify effective patient education
strategies. The Task Force must report a summary of its activities
and any recommendations for legislation to the General Assembly
before August 28, 2022. The Task Force will terminate on January
1, 2023.

This bill is similar to HB 2288 (2020).


